
 

 
 
 
 

5th December, 2019 
 

Glee Club Christmas Performance 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
The Peel Park Glee Club would like to invite you to our Glee Club Christmas 
Performance.  This is an opportunity for your child to show you what we have been 
working on in Glee Club. 
 
We will be singing a selection of our favourite Christmas songs.   
 
The performance will take place in three sections.  The first will be a performance 
from the Glee Club Juniors (year 1 and 2 pupils).  Next the Glee Club (years 3, 4, 
5 and 6) will take the stage and perform and after that we will have a special 
performance of two songs from both Glee Clubs together. 

 
The performance will take place in the school main hall on Tuesday 17th December.  
We will begin the concert at 3.15 and we aim to finish at 4.00.  We hope to have 
as many parents there as possible, siblings are also welcome.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
L. Christy 

 
Mr L Christy 
Higher Level Teaching Assistant 

 

 

 

 


